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AMRI India gets Abbott Health Care award

Bangalore: AMRI India, a subsidiary of AMRI, has been recognized by Abbott Health Care for the reliable supply of generic 
medications for the period from April 2011-to-March 2012. This is the second consecutive year that AMRI received the Silver 
Shield award in the category of "Strategic Partner," which recognizes AMRI's attention to communication, business continuity, 
quality, flexible pricing and in-time dispatches.

Abbott began this initiative in 2011 for its valued business partners in appreciation of their support during the past year. 
These awards recognize significant performance and outstanding support. Awards were given in three categories, including 
innovative partner, customer centric partner and strategic partner.

Mr Subramanyam Maddala, president, India Operations, AMRI India, said that, "This is a testimony of the quality of services 
that AMRI India offers and the confidence that our customers have in our services. Our goal is to raise the bar and continue 
to provide the highest level of customer service to Abbott and all of our customers."

Dr Thomas E D'Ambra, chairman, president and CEO, AMRI, said that, "This award underscores our commitment to our 
clients and the strength of our SMARTSOURCING strategy. With the recent additions to our senior leadership team in India 
and the expansion of our capabilities, we are well positioned to continue to meet the future needs of our clients."
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